
PENNY BIDDLESTONE TENNIS COACHING

Tennis Coaching for Term 3 2024

Tennis coaching for Term 3 will commence Monday 8 July.

The tennis program consists of classes held before and after school,
holiday programs and the Ironside school championship.

Fees are charged by the term and are payable by the second lesson.

Coaching is available for all children from Prep to Grade Six at the 
school tennis courts. Tennis is a great sport, able to be played for a 
lifetime.  Our aim is to instill a love of the game, develop good 
stroke technique while nurturing social skills and promoting 
fitness.  

In the event of wet weather, lessons are conducted under G Block. 

Please note all children must wear a hat when playing tennis.

For further information regarding the tennis program please 
contact: 

Penny Biddlestone     

Phone:  3371 2849     Mob: 0412 704 702
   
Email: penmax47@hotmail.com
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